
STOKE GOLDING NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING – MINUTES (DRAFT) 

Held on Monday September 24th, 2018 7.00pm at the Methodist Hall  

Present, William Aston, Sarah Beale, Jim Hope (Vice Chair), Rob Gaskin, Kate McCreight + 10 
Residents  

23/1 Apologies from Roy Mitchell (Chair) 

23/2 No declarations of interest.  

23/3 Previous minutes and notes were confirmed.  

23/4 There were no matters arising.  

23/5 Roy Mitchell (Chair) had resigned and the committee held an election for Chair and Vice Chair. 

23/6 Jim Hope was elected Chair.  Sarah Beale Vice Chair. 

23/7 Sarah Beale was elected Vice Chair. 

22/8  a) There is a need to recruit new members and non-members to the advisory committee 
and Jim Hope will initiate and manage a campaign. 

b) A discussion took place on how to progress the completion of the Neighborhood Plan. The 
aim is to complete by 2019. Committee members to investigate support offered from: 

Rural Community Council - Jim Hope to investigate 

Neighborhood Plan Champion, David Statham (Blably Neighborhood Plan) - Jim Hope to investigate 

Kirkwells Consultants - Rob Gaskin to investigate 

HBBC - information required on date of publication of Strategic and Economic Housing and Land 
Availability Allocation (SEHLAA) document. This has been subject to delay and it is required for 
completion of the Neighborhood Plan - Jim Hope follow up. 

23/9 It was agreed that the frequency of meetings will increase and take place every fortnight at the 
Methodist Church Hall on Monday evening at 7pm.  

23/10 Residents voiced their concern over the barriers created by the delay in publication of SEHLAA 
document, to progress the completion of the Neighborhood Plan. It was suggested that The Advisory 
Committee progress all other areas of the plan that are complete and unaffected by the SEHLAA. 

23/11 The chairman advised that the public exhibition/presentation planned by the agent for the 
developers of the site behind Station Road, due to take place in September, had been postponed by 
the agent. The Advisory Committee objected to the agent's wording of their publicity material and 
statement that the scheme was being ''promoted'' in conjunction with The Neighborhood Plan. 
Sarah Beale advised that this subject will be an agenda item on the forthcoming Parish Council 
meeting on Wednesday 3rd October and a report will be issued to The Advisory Committee.  

23/12 There were no items to be brought to the public's attention. 

23/13 Date of next meeting: Wednesday 8th October at 7pm in The Methodist Church Hall. 

THERE WERE NO MATTERS ARISING WHICH THE PRESS AND PUBLIC WERE REQUIRED TO BE 
EXCLUDED. 


